
1

From: Hazel McMillan <bayviewfarm2450@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 20, 2015 12:46 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Mail Delivery Subsystem" <mailer-daemon@googlemail.com> 

Date: Dec 19, 2015 10:07 AM 

Subject: Delivery Status Notification (Failure) 

To: <bayviewfarm2450@gmail.com> 

Cc:  

 

Delivery to the following recipient failed permanently: 

 

     governor@govepp.state.sc.us 

 

Technical details of permanent failure: 

DNS Error: Address resolution of govepp.state.sc.us. failed: Domain name not found 

 

----- Original message ----- 

 

DKIM-Signature: v=1; a=rsa-sha256; c=relaxed/relaxed; 

        d=gmail.com; s=20120113; 

        h=mime-version:date:message-id:subject:from:to:content-type; 

        bh=k1a+Rplc7MJmOsjsAPTafbCT55OvzerZ81o6hQswICE=; 

        b=sDOzDG5zAmjWJ/LSGHMpWb9l5CfEpQPdC+Q+EZpGnukPigAAxO8Joojq9lqjY3G2pe 

         fE5F5io8FI1uvm/nWaHjZ1z8eXYlWErscRTx/HHFpS3wfV8QXwGU7FfzjteFrznHRR+C 

         Lua1f++EEBk0dcC/4zOzNFxvF7UQtBdYfBuPgBw1ebe5ni+EkvvxrBdBCRDTwPSdpj/p 

         pBiYcxRNby8fTIeHKas2SPfg4Zc50L4E2YCVJAo1xnBvj9ttFjLQcAcCk8x1pnkh9Xnk 

         VIu5zNqr5aeLvjnCUGfyXfupGg3bT9Rcx6ZWrZiXCyzXoosBQ2Sz1NxG59Vj0HeMFhBu 

         d9gQ== 

MIME-Version: 1.0 

X-Received: by 10.140.92.147 with SMTP id b19mr12895595qge.104.1450541240078; 

 Sat, 19 Dec 2015 08:07:20 -0800 (PST) 

Received: by 10.55.187.196 with HTTP; Sat, 19 Dec 2015 08:07:19 -0800 (PST) 

Received: by 10.55.187.196 with HTTP; Sat, 19 Dec 2015 08:07:19 -0800 (PST) 

Date: Sat, 19 Dec 2015 11:07:19 -0500 

Message-ID: <CANOu-MM3Jfw0DkV4a82RgYN5cb7zX0OUkpRH-64Vjvsc=BZ4BA@mail.gmail.com> 

Subject: Syrians 

From: Hazel McMillan <bayviewfarm2450@gmail.com> 

To: governor@govepp.state.sc.us 

Content-Type: multipart/alternative; boundary=001a1139bb7858f35f05274273d9 

 

I would like to see some more of the brave Nikki Haley that called for the 

flag to come down after the Charleston shooting.  Speak out against the 

hate and racism against these people who have indured so much.  Your own 

parents were immigrants  and there have attacks on Sihks by some of these 
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ignorant people who think that if you look a little different and your skin 

is a little darker, you must be Isis.  As a resident of Bamberg Cty, I was 

aquainted with your parents both of whom are fine people.  All of us came 

from immigrants at one time or another.  It would really be refreshing to 

see someone in our government do the right thing just because it is the 

right ting to do. 

Hope your family has a safe and joy filled Christmas season. 

Sincerely,  Hazel McMillan 


